 Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Club

Meeting Minutes

February 1, 2016

The Arlington Colt Tennis Booster Cub meeting was held on Monday, February 1, 2016.  President Rebecca Rodgers called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m.  
The following Booster Club members were present:  Rebecca Rodgers, Wendy Utter, Jane Stoyak, Dan Stoyak, Lisa Garcia-Story, Jill Williams, Peyton Tinkle, Chenoa Turner, Nicole Hubbard, Kim Buchmeyer, Sam Buchmeyer and Coach McCleary.  

Committee members reviewed meeting minutes from January 11, 2016.  

There was a motion to approve the minutes from January 11. 2016.  

Banquet Committee Update

Tickets will sell for $15-$20 per person and tennis players will be free.  The banquet will be catered by Spaghetti Warehouse.  Donations are requested for the candy dessert bar.  Please e-mail any pictures of tennis events for a slide show to play at the banquet.  Students will be able to submit a playlist for the dance.  We still need donations for raffle ticket prizes.  

Update on 501C3

Mrs. Rodgers submitted paperwork for a EIN#.  She will meet with the president of the football booster club to discuss legal paperwork that needs to be completed to run a Booster Club.  There is a $400 fee to pay the IRS to file for a 501C3.  The committee members approved the expense.  

Future Needs/Wish List

We are working with AHS and AISD to find out about funding for items on the Club's needs/wish list.  

Other Updates

Mrs. Rodgers will set up an account on the square app.  A Venmo account will be set up to make online payments.  

An e-mail account was set up for the Booster club- coltstennisbooster@gmail.com.

Treasury Report

Not available

Upcoming Events

February 5, 2016 is the deadline for t-shirt design contest for the fall apparel fundraiser.  The next spirit night is at Fuzzy's Tacos.  The next meeting is Monday, March 7.  

Coach's Remarks

Coach needs help recruiting new Junior High players for the tennis program.  Please help with ideas to reach students entering Junior High in the fall.  He has requested for a couple of years to have AISD add the tennis program to the registration forms, however it has not been added.  The Arlington Tennis Association (ATA) provides free lessons to AISD students.  We need to have this program available at AHS.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.  

